Built For Good?

1/22/2004

Mr. David Corliss
Assistant City Manager
City of Lawrence

6 East 6" Street
Lawrence, KS 66044

Re:  Amarr Tax Abatement

Dear Mr. Corliss:

When Amarr’s tax abatement application was made to the City of Lawrence, we mistakenly
submitted the entire application under the name of Amarr Garage Doors. We respectfully
request that the equipment ($9,400,000) have the ownership name of Amarr Garage Doors and
the land and building ($7,700,000 building and $291,852 land) be under the name of RAM
Kansas, LLC.

As a reminder, previous abatements for RAM and Amarr were styled in this manner.
Additionally there has been no ownership change in RAM or Amarr since this process began.

Additionally, we anticipate the price of the land to be 204,466.00 instead of $291,852, as
originally submitted because a minor change in the amount of land we intend to purchase in East
Hills Business Park.

Thank you in advance for your prompt action to resolve this matter. We look forward to hearing
from you at your earliest convenience as to if further information is required.

Sincerely,

)

Richard A. Brenner
CEO Amarr Garage Doors
General Manager- RAM

RAB:scc
cc: Dennis W. McNames

PO Box 288 « Winston-Salem, North Carotlina 27102-0288
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